

The Vietnam War Commemoration is providing Vietnam Veteran Lapel Pins to Commemorative Partners for dignified public presentations during commemorative events, to living veterans who served on active duty in the U.S. Armed Forces during the period of Nov 1, 1955 to May 15, 1975, regardless of location of service. Each veteran who served during those dates is eligible to receive one lapel pin. The pin is a tangible sign of our Nation's thanks and is inscribed on the back with the words "A Grateful Nation Thanks and Honors You."

Veterans and their families can locate upcoming commemorative events in or near their hometowns by clicking this link: https://www.vietnamwar50th.com/events/.

If there are no events in your area, check back frequently as new events are added every week. Veterans who need help finding an event can email the Commemoration at whs.vnwar50th cpp events@mail.mil.

